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Hi Tim, Diana, and Brian! 

Anne Coburn <anne@peoples.tv> 
Thursday, December 22, 2016 1:06 PM 
execsec@chilmarkma.gov; asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov; bciofi@vineyard.net; Jake 
Ewald 
Documentary Shoot: Filming on Menemsha Permissions 

My name is Annie Coburn, and I'm a producer out of New York coordinating a small documentary shoot in 
Martha's Vineyard. We're looking for a beach to film on between 1/13-1115; it will be a very small crew, three 
to four people, a camera, and possibly a tripod. I'd estimate that the shoot would be for about two hours. 

Would you let me know if there's any specific paperwork or more information that you'd need in order to grant 
permission for us to do that? And please let me know if there's a more appropriate person for me to approach in 
order to obtain a permit. 

I can be reached at 646-539-8189 if you have any questions. 

Thanks so much, 
Annie Coburn 

Anne Coburn 
anne@peoples.tv 
646-539-8189 
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